
 

 

AG/LL 10.07.18 
Year 5 Film Consent 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

During our last few weeks in English, Year 5 have been studying the Charles Dickens Novel 
‘Great Expectations’.  We are planning on finishing the work on this book by this coming Friday.  
 
Year 5 children have really enjoyed studying the Great Expectations and looking at extracts 
from the novel. Because of this, we would like to show the 2013 version of the film in the last 
week of term.  
 
The film is rated as a PG, if you are NOT happy for your child to watch this film, please let the 
office staff know.  
 
Many thanks for your continued support this year and have a lovely summer holidays.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
Miss Gibaud and Mrs Pollitt 


